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Dear London Geometer, 
 

You are invited to attend the “KCL / UCL London Junior Geometry Seminar”. 
All seminar dates and locations can be found on the website at 
https://www.ucl.ac.uk/junior-geometry/. We look forward to seeing you at 
King’s College and discussing geometry with you. 

Sincerely, 

Calum Crossley 
Research Student 
Department of Mathematics 
King’s College London 
Strand, London WCLR LLS 
United Kingdom 
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